
 
February 25, 2025 

 

The Honorable Delegate Marc Korman, Chair 

Ways and Means Committee 

130 Taylor House Office Building 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401  

 

Re: HB1482 – Calvert County - Calvert County - Procurement - Long-Term Contracts for Infrastructure and Asset 

Management 

 

Chair Korman, Vice Chair Boyce, and Committee Members: 

The Board of County Commissioners for Calvert County writes in SUPPORT of HB1482 and requests a 

FAVORABLE Committee report. This Bill authorizes the Calvert County to enter into longer-term contracts for 

infrastructure and asset management under certain circumstances. The purpose of this request is to maximize the life 

cycle of long-term infrastructure and assets with consistent maintenance, thereby reducing recapitalization costs and 

activities. 

Your thoughtful consideration of this request is sincerely appreciated. Should you have any questions or require further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact County Administrator Julian M. Willis at 410-535-1600, extension 2202, 

or Economic Development Director Julie Oberg at 410-535-1600, extension 2485. 

 

  

         Sincerely, 

         BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

         CALVERT COUNTY, MARYLAND 

 

         ____________________________________ 

         Earl F. Hance, President 

 

         ____________________________________ 

         Todd Ireland, Vice President 

 

         ____________________________________ 

         Mark C. Cox Sr. 

 

         ____________________________________ 

         Catherine M. Grasso  

 

         ____________________________________ 

cc: Calvert County Senators and Delegation    Mike Hart 


